
Pre Prep 
 
The sunny weather has finally arrived!  Please ensure that your child has the uniform Pre 
Prep sunhat in school each day.  Also that hats as all other clothing are named. 
 
Congratulations to FCB for leading assembly on Wednesday morning, using the Ugly 
Duckling as their theme.  We saw some lovely paintings of creatures who emerge from eggs, 
heard a counting song sung in Spanish and enjoyed a tear jerking retelling of the Ugly 
Duckling story.  Well done to all involved! 
 
After half term we shall be having a fun day on 14th June when the older children’s sports 
day takes place off site.  Our theme is Art Attack.  If any nimble fingered, artistic parents are 
able to assist for the day please contact Mrs Smith, lsmith@stfaith.co.uk   
 
Please could you assist us by collecting and donating the following items: 
 

 Old tights 

 Lengths of unused fabric or old clothing suitable for chopping up (thin fabric) 

 Clean, round, coloured , lids of any size eg. gravy granules, dairy products, etc. 
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